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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:12 PM
To: 'hfcastonguay@comcast.net'
Subject: RE: docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Castonguay, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: hfcastonguay@comcast.net [mailto:hfcastonguay@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:18 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket number 160021-E1 
 
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
  
  
This  docket #160021-E1 appears to be much too expensive for the people of Florida ... especially the 
elderly.  knowing that you see the economy 
and job growth helping people, this increase would be permanent for all of us.  Please consider what 
might happen when the economy turns sour \ 
again.  Will they drop their rates?  No guaranty for anything these days, and people are still struggling 
from the last downturn.  
  
  
Please consider these situations closely and we hope you will see that a raise this large is not merited 
at this time. 
  
  
Thank you for your time in reading this. 
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Sincerely, 
  
Hank and Janis Castonguay 
3163 Glen Elyn Blvd 
Sarasota, FL  34237 
  




